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A Nut Free School 

14th June 2021       

 

Dear Parents, 

I do hope you all managed to have a lovely weekend, now that the beautiful weather seems to 

have arrived! We await Boris Johnson’s announcement tonight with further information about the 

‘road map’ but we hope to still be able to do many of the events we have planned for the rest of 

the summer term. 

Read on to find out about this week: 

 

What’s on this week:  

Mon 14th June PE for each class with Mr Davies 
Willow Multi Sports Club with Mr Davies until 4.15pm 

Tues 15th June Rowan Lego Club with Mrs Christison until 4.10pm 
Y3 Krazy Ketchup Club until 4.10pm 

Wed 16th June Ukele lesson for Willow 
Richard Kirkman leading Collective Worship.  

Thurs 17th June Malawi Club for Oak with Mike Beresford and Mrs Christison 
Y4 Krazy Ketchup Club until 4..10pm 

Fri 18th June Celebration Worship 1.15pm.  All parents welcome to join via zoom 

 

Celebrations 

Last week, our superstars were: 

 Amelia (in Rowan) for beautiful writing – both handwriting and content, something which 

Rowan Class has been working hard on recently 

 Freddie (in Willow) for working very hard at Future Forest, finding a super collection of 

leaves in a task set by Mr Norris 

 Max (in Oak) for putting maximum effort into his writing and working his socks off!  

My Headteacher’s award also went to Max for beautiful artwork in the Diocesan ‘Festival of 

Light’ competition, where children were encouraged to create a piece of art based on being 

light in a time of darkness. 

If you would like join our Celebration Worship on Friday, via zoom, then please use the usual 

Celebration Worship login details. Please note that it is at 1.15pm but you can join the waiting 

room earlier if you wish. 
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Picture News 

Story: The world number two tennis player Naomi Osaka has withdrawn from the French Open 
after finding it difficult to speak to the media at the tournament. 
Question: Should sports stars be expected to do interviews? 

Virtual Assembly: Found on the Picture News website, just add /discuss 

 

 

TTRockstars 

Last week’s battle between Year 6 and KS1 was won by Year 6.  Sophia was the most valuable 

player in Y6.  She was also Rockstar of the Week (the person scoring the highest across all year 

groups in school).  Well done Sophia.  

The battle this week is between Year 4 and Year 5, so get battling! Next week it will be between 

Year 3 and Year 2, so get practising! 

 

Rev. Kirkman 

Many thanks to all of you who have sent in donations for Rev. Kirkman’s leaving present. We will 

be presenting him with a gift on Wednesday, together with a card made by all the children. 

 

Friends of Naburn – Sponsored Walk to France  

I can reveal that a HUGE £1,151.20 was raised from our sponsored walk!  This is a brilliant amount 

and the PTA are extremely grateful for all monies received.  Half of this will be given to school and 

half will be sent to Bereaved Children Support York.   

Prizes were awarded in Friday’s Celebration Worship with a prize going to Freddie and Wilkie for 

the most miles walked (a staggering 71.5 miles each!!) and to Zachary and Charles for raising the 

most sponsorship money (£108 each).  Well done to all of them and well done to every child who 

took part and contributed - it was a superb team effort!  Many thanks also to the Friends of 

Naburn for organising this whole event – especially Rachel Atkinson, Becci Landraigin and 

Joanne Coultas. Your hard work and commitment has meant that we can now buy new books, 

which all children will enjoy reading, whilst also supporting a very relevant local cause. 

Also, I attended a meeting of the John Knowles Foundation last week and they kindly agreed to 

add a further £350 to develop our reading provision in school. Fabulous news! 

 

Sports flyer 

Please see the attached flyer from United Adventure Camps advertising their summer clubs at the 

Mount School. 

 

PE kit 

A reminder that PE kit is plain black shorts or leggings/joggers, a plain white t-shirt (with or 

without school logo) with plain black joggers, shorts or leggings  and a black or red 

sweatshirt/hoody (Year 6 can wear their leavers’ hoodies).  We have noticed that kit is deviating 

increasingly from this and as they wear PE clothes for 2 full days a week it is important that they 

wear the correct colours, as they would with their normal uniform. Football kits are not 

permitted. 

T shirt colour on non-PE days is red (some children are wearing white!). 

 

Many thanks,   
Mrs Christison 

Headteacher 


